
 

 

24th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be finishing our Gods and Mortals theme by having a ‘Greek Feast and 
Olympic  Games’. 

 
This will take place during the afternoon of Thursday 8th July. Children will need to 
dress as an Ancient Greek person (a simple sheet over the top of some shorts and 
tee shirt will look good!). Please send your child to school already in costume. 

 
We will end the day with a ‘Greek Feast’. As we are still in the middle of the 
pandemic we would like you to choose one of the following options in order for us 
to run this safely: 
 

1. On the day, please could you send your child with a paper plate and some 
‘Greek style food’ which ONLY THEY will consume. Food will not be 
shared. Food could include: 

 
bread sticks, pitta, houmous, dips, olives, feta cheese, dates, figs, cherry 
tomatoes, cucumber, veggie sticks. 
 

NO CHOCOLATE, FIZZY DRINKS, NUTS or CRISPS  
 
OR 

 
2. Send in £1 by Friday 2nd July and school will purchase food and safely 

share it amongst all who have paid 
 

If your child has an allergy that we are not aware of, please let your child’s class 
teacher know as soon as possible. 

 
 

 Thank you very much for your help 
 

The Year 3 / 4 team 
 

 


